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Canterbury Earthquake
Recovery Authority

Te Mana Haumanu ki Waitaha

3 DEC 201
- Reference: CER/1335

Trent Hiles
fyi-request-3345-3e182464@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Trent
Re: Request under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request received on 9 November
2015. You requested the following:

“...the financial contribution by the Crown towards the costs of constructing
and completing the Margaret Mahy Playground.”

The total Crown construction budget for the Margaret Mahy Family playground, and related
infrastructure, is $16.442 million (this is made up of $2.498 million for play equipment and
$13.943 million for related infrastructure).

The Margaret Mahy Family Playground is due to open in December 2015.

I believe this response fully answers your request for information.

Yours sincerely

%/\MQAAMA‘
John Ombler
Acting Chief Executive
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